
Home Improvement Consumer Protection
(HICP) Provides Essential Support for
California Homeowners

Protecting families, one home at a time.

A nonprofit organization offering

resources, expert guidance, and tailored

services for home improvement success.

CA, UNITED STATES, December 11,

2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- California

Nonprofit Offers Homeowners

Essential Support for Safer Home

Improvement Projects

Home improvement projects can be

exciting but also bring plenty of

challenges. Home Improvement

Consumer Protection (HICP), a

California-based nonprofit

organization, is stepping in to make the

process safer and more manageable

for homeowners nationwide.

With over 15 free services and a library of 350+ educational resources, HICP helps homeowners

navigate the ups and downs of their home improvement journeys. Whether it’s finding

trustworthy contractors, planning budgets, or resolving unexpected issues, the nonprofit is

focused on providing guidance and support to make every project successful.

"We know home improvement isn’t always smooth sailing," said Carri, a member of HICP’s Board

of Directors. "That’s why we’re here—to give homeowners the tools and resources they need to

tackle their projects with confidence."

What Homeowners Can Expect from HICP:

Certified Contractor Referrals: Connections to pre-screened professionals who meet strict quality

standards.

Consultations & Second Opinions: Personalized advice for planning and decision-making.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://hicpnonprofit.org/free-services/
https://hicpnonprofit.org/articles/
https://hicpnonprofit.org/certified-contractors/


take the guesswork out of hiring

Educational Resources: Articles

covering everything from budget tips

to contractor selection and legal

insights.

Project Tracking & Support: Help

staying on top of timelines and

expectations.

Legal Guidance: Assistance in resolving

disputes or protecting homeowner

rights.

Since its founding, HICP has supported

more than 18,000 California

homeowners, ensuring they have

access to the information and services

needed to avoid common pitfalls and

complete their projects successfully. By

promoting transparency and fostering

trust between homeowners and

contractors, HICP aims to make the home improvement process better for everyone involved.

About HICP:

We know home

improvement isn’t always

smooth sailing, that’s why

we’re here—to give

homeowners the tools and

resources they need to

tackle their projects with

confidence.”

said Carri, a member of

HICP’s Board of Directors

Home Improvement Consumer Protection (HICP) is a

nonprofit organization dedicated to helping California

homeowners make informed decisions about their home

improvement projects. Through education, guidance, and

community collaboration, HICP is working to create a safer

and more transparent home improvement experience for

all.

For more information, visit https://hicpnonprofit.org.

Yaniv Dahari

Home Improvement Consumer Protection

+1 424-306-1339

info@hicpnonprofit.org

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

X

Instagram

https://hicpnonprofit.org
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61569600881397
https://x.com/HICP_2024
https://www.instagram.com/hicp_2024/?next=%2F


Other

https://nextdoor.com/posts/


Empowering communities through collaboration and

care.
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